
Hi everyone, 
These days, there are a lot of expats working in Thailand, and all the extra
money that this generates is helping to boost the economy, but those of us who
receive a salary or wages (and that includes both Thais and foreigners) still
have to pay our taxes. Sometimes the situation can vary but generally, if your
income has reached the threshold for paying taxes, you have to file your returns

by the end of March, and the government can then use those taxes to pay for
services or for the development of the country. But maybe you’ve seen people in
Thailand or other countries protesting about the government wasting taxpayers’
money or spending it on stuff that’s just no use to anyone. Do you ever think
that the government in your country does this and that it wastes money? Or do
you think that the government has got it right with how it provides welfare and

other services? Share your thoughts and let us know what you think.
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I N  T H I S  E P I S O D E  O F  S À · S Ǒ M · S À P ,
W E ’ V E  G O T  A N  I D I O M  F O R  Y O U
T H A T ’ S  R E L A T E D  T O  T A X  A N D
T H A T  W E  C A N  U S E  T O  S A Y  H O W
G O O D  O R  B A D  S O M E T H I N G  I S .  
L E T ’ S  H E A R  M O R E  A B O U T  I T .
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( ส ะ ส ม ศั พ ท์ )


